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Mr Graziano Benedetto 

Byrusova street 96/93 

Poltava 36007 

Ukraine 

Reference: CSS/2020/364 

  
Date: 1 July 2020 

 

Dear Mr Benedetto, 

Re: Admission to the List of Assistants to Counsel  

On behalf of the Registrar of the International Criminal Court, I am pleased to inform you that after a 

close examination and assessment of your application to the List of Assistants to counsel, you meet the 

requirements set forth in regulation 124 of the Regulations of the Registry. 

I hereby grant your request for admission to the List of Assistants to counsel of the International Criminal 

Court. 

Please note that, for all intents and purposes, your inclusion in the said list signifies that you have met the 

qualifications necessary to be included in the list of persons who are eligible to be chosen by defence 

counsel or legal representative of victims to assist them in proceedings before the Court. Your inclusion 

in the List of Assistants to counsel in no way denotes a de facto appointment or assignment to assist in the 

representation of accused or victims before the Court. 

I hope that the above will assist you in any representations or advertising you may engage in as part of 

your professional practice. In this regard, I bring your kind attention to the obligations contained in your 

applicable domestic code/rules of professional conduct, and the spirit of article 10(a) of the Code of 

Professional Conduct for counsel [ICC-ASP/4/Res.1]. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Esteban Peralta Losilla 

Chief, Counsel Support Section 




